
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEETING THE NEEDS OF PUPILS 

FROM ARMED FORCES 

FAMILIES 

Rutland County Council 
Invites  

Governors and senior leaders to attend a conference aimed 

at supporting those who support Service pupils 

 

Wednesday 9th January 2019, 09.00am – 16.30pm 
(refreshments and lunch provided) 

Greetham Valley, Greetham, Oakham, Rutland, LE15 7SN 

Keynote speakers include the Regional Schools’ Commissioner, John Edwards and our 

Regional HMI Deidre Duignan.  There will also be opportunity to hear case studies of 

good practice and to attend workshops, with contributions from the MOD’s Directorate 

of Children and Young People (DCYP), SCISS, Families Federations, Armed Forces 

Education Trust and more! 

To secure your place please return the attached request to Miranda Krawczyk at 

mkrawczyk@rutland.gov.uk 

Limited to 50 places on a first-come-first-served basis 

 
 

 

This conference would normally cost £150 per delegate.  We are offering two fully funded 

places to all of our Rutland Schools.  Please note that the full cost will be claimed back for non-

attendance for booked places. 
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